
 

Calling all Joburg prostate patients and survivors

There will be a Prostate Support Group meeting on 5 March 2011 at 18 Eton Road, Parktown. After the talk it is planned to
have some time to sit and share experiences. All patients and caregivers are welcome and there is no charge. Find full
details here. Find out more about CanSurvive Cancer Support Group here.

 
For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com

https://www.bizcommunity.com/
https://cdn.bizcommunity.com/f/1102/Prostate_invite2.pdf
https://cdn.bizcommunity.com/f/1102/CanSurvive.pdf
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